Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Kathy.Gerwig@kp.org

Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2006 9:04 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office

Subject: Public Comments for Docket #072 from Web site: Patient Handling

Dear NIOSH,

I found the training video to be very helpful and informative. While targeted to nursing students, the training is applicable to a much larger audience. I suggest that you consider replacing "Hello Nursing Students" in the opening voice over with "Hello Nurses and other Health Care Workers." In the slides and the audio, broadening references from just "nursing" to "patient care staff" or "health care workers" will engage a much broader audience and allow safety advocates to link to the presentation as part of their injury prevention training programs.

Thank you for your consideration. Kathy Gerwig

Kathy Gerwig ph: 510-271-6917

e-mail: kathy.gerwig@kp.org

CONFIDENTIAL OR PRIVILEGED: This communication contains information intended only for the use of the individuals to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from other disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any disclosure, printing, copying, distribution or use of the contents is prohibited. If you have received this in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or by returning it by reply email and then permanently deleting the communication from your system. Thank you.